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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Coronavirus Advice Update 
 
I’m sure many of you will have read in the press that a small number of schools across England have 
closed or put in measures to mitigate the spreading of Coronavirus after the government updated their 
advice recently about travel from affected countries. 
 
I have had no reports of staff or pupils in school who need to self isolate but we remain vigilant and will 
continue to keep up to date and follow government advice.  The recent update to countries listed as 
either Category 1 or 2 is below along with links to the relevant maps. 
 

Category 1 countries/areas Category 2 countries/areas 

Wuhan city and Hubei Province (China, see map) Cambodia 

Iran China* 

Daegu or Cheongdo (Republic of Korea, see map) Hong Kong 

Any Italian town under containment measures (see map) Italy: north* (see map) 

Japan 

  Laos 

  Macau 

  Malaysia 

 

mailto:office@terrington-st-clement.norfolk.sch.uk
https://www.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/868100/Map_showing_specified_areas_of_China_250220.pdf
https://www.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/868101/Map_showing_specified_areas_of_the_Republic_of_Korea_250220.pdf
https://www.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/868103/Map_showing_specified_areas_of_Italy_250220.pdf
https://www.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/868103/Map_showing_specified_areas_of_Italy_250220.pdf


 

                                   
  

 

  

Category 1 countries/areas Category 2 countries/areas 

  Myanmar 

  Republic of Korea* 

  Singapore 

  Taiwan 

  Thailand 

  Vietnam 

 
If your child or a close relative that your child has been in contact with has recently returned from any 
of the countries listed, please do contact the school so that we can advise you about what to do next.  
In the case of travel within any of the countries or areas in a Category 1 area, please do this by 
telephone and do not come into the school office. 
 
The risk to our community remains very low but we will continue to keep you updated. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Miss A Conner 
Headteacher 


